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February 11, 1976 

SUBJECT: BRIEFING MATERIAL 

Doug Bennett called to say that there is no truth to the 

Robert Hampton resignation article in the Star last night. 

Hampton evidently mentioned to an old reporter friend that 

he probably will be leaving at the end of the year; however, 

it was all off the record. THERE IS NO LETTER OF RESIGNATION 

FORTHCOMING. 

ALSO, the Dianna Dugan announcement was not signed off on; 

therefore, it was not announced this morning. However, the 

Ronald Berman announcement was made. 
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